
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER​ ​- week 8, term 3, 12 September 2019 
 

 

From the Principal  

 

Kia ora e te whānau, 

 

Good luck to the 40 strong choir that are performing as part of Artsplash at the Michael Fowler Centre on                                       

Tuesday night. They are a very dedicated group of singers who have given up their Thursday lunch times to                                     

practice. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to perform in front of a large audience in a grand                                     

auditorium. 

 

We hope the weather gods are kind next week as all our Hongoeka clases make their trips to Mana Island. 

 

TE WIKI O TE REO MĀORI 

This week is Māori Language Week and to celebrate we were very lucky to have the kapa haka group from Aotea                                         

College perform for us. It was exciting to see a couple of ex students in the group.  

 

 

 

MANA PRODUCTION - “POSTCARDS FROM HE TANGATA” (Postcards from the people)  

Mana families - a reminder to save the date, sort out your babysitters, and do your parent/grandparent swaps so                                     

you can enjoy the show live. And don’t forget to buy your tickets! These are selling fast! 

Date:  Thursday 26th September 2019 

Performances: Matinee: 1:15pm start  Evening: 7pm start 

Adult and child tickets will be the one price of $10. Tickets will be initially limited to 5 per family until Thursday                                           

19th September. After this any remaining tickets will be available to purchase. Tickets available at the office. 

 

We encourage all adults who are able to make it to the afternoon matinee to do so. As all the Plimmerton School                                           

children have seen the production we politely request that they do not attend the evening performance. This will                                   

free up seats for all the other friends and whanau to enjoy the performance. There will be a supervised child care                                         

room available for any Plimmerton School children who you are unable to make alternative care arrangements for.                                 

(Sorry no preschoolers) Please book this through the office.  

Thank you, Mana Syndicate Team 
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TAUPO CREDITS AND BADGES 
This year we have set up a credits system for the Year 7/8 classes. Over the last 2 terms                                     

children have been earning cultural, sporting, academic or service credits. When they                       

have 10 credits in one area they earn an achievement badge and when they have earnt 15                                 

credits they earn an excellence badge.  

 

It has been exciting to see the children involving themselves in the many different                           

activities and opportunities Plimmerton School has to offer and earning credits over the                         

last few terms. We now have a number of children who have earnt achievement and                             

excellence badges in all of the four areas and we will be presenting these in Week 8. The                                   

children will be acknowledged at assembly and next week’s newsletter, and will be                         

presented with their badge by their classroom teacher. 

 

We are encouraging the children to put their badges on their Taupo hoodie or school                             

sweatshirt so that others can see and celebrate what they have achieved. Over their 2                             

years in the senior area of the school they will have the opportunity to earn 16 badges                                 

which will look very impressive on their sweatshirts. 

 

This year we are starting a new tradition. At the leavers assembly we will be presenting                               

four Year 8s with trophies to acknowledge their involvement/success in the cultural,                       

sporting, academic and service areas of the school. We will be looking at the amount of                               

credits the Year 8s have been awarded throughout the year to make this selection. If anyone in the community                                     

including past or present whanau of the school would like to donate or create one of these trophies we would love                                         

to hear from you.  

 

We are very excited by these new initiatives and have been impressed with how the Year 7 and 8s have responded                                         

to them and are now thinking about making the most of all the opportunities on offer at Plimmerton School. 

 

 

2020 SCHOOL TERMS AND HOLIDAYS 

  
START 
DATE   END DATE  HOLIDAYS  

Term 1 - 
10 weeks 

Wednesday  
5  February 

Thursday 9 April  
(92 half days) 

Public holidays: Waitangi Day. 
School holiday: Friday 10 April - Sunday 26 April (includes 
Easter, and ANZAC). 

Term 2 - 
10 weeks 

Tuesday  
28  April 

Friday 3 July  
(96 half days) 

Public holiday: Queen’s Birthday  
School holiday: Sat 4 July – Sun 19 July 

Term 3 - 
10 weeks 

Monday  
20 July 

Friday 25 September 
(100 half days) 

School holidays: Saturday 26 September – Sunday 11 
October 

Term 4 - 
10 weeks 

Monday 12 
October 

Thursday 17 December 
(96 half days)* 

Public holidays: Labour Day 
School holiday: Fri 18 December - 

 

 

SUN HATS 

Wearing a sunhat is compulsory in terms 1 and 4. However, we have had some pretty sunny days this term, so                                         

we’d recommend that children fish out their sunhats and bring them to school. Hope that doesn’t put a jinx on                                       

the nice weather!  

 

 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ND4vvTjdNgY

